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Mr Warwick Anderson 7 \\’,//

General Manager el‘lel‘gex

Network Regulation

Australian Energy Regulator e

GPO Box 3131 positive energy
Canberra ACT 2601

Email: AERInquiry@aer.gov.au

Dear Mr Anderson,
Response to AER — Powerlink Revised Revenue Proposal

ENERGEX welcomes the opportunity to provide comment on the Australian
Energy Regulator’'s (AER) draft decision and Powerlink's revised revenue
proposal. ENERGEX provides this response as a Distribution Network
Service Provider (DNSP) operating in Queensland.

ENERGEX has concerns with the apparent lack of transparency of the AER’s
methodology adopted in determining the real labour cost escalation rates and
demand forecasts to be applied to the Powerlink revenue proposal
assessment.

ENERGEX believes the alternative demand forecast prepared by EMCa
does not meet the AER’s own forecasting best practice principles as
described to an industry working group specifically established to enhance
industry forecasting practice, which includes the transparency and
repeatability of forecasting models. ENERGEX supports the principles of
transparency and repeatability and believes they are in the best interests of
customers.

ENERGEX has been unable to replicate the alternative demand forecast
prepared by EMCa for the AER based on the public information available
from the AER website.
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Should you wish to discuss these matters further, please contact Sue Lee, Revenue
Strategy Manager - Regulation, on (07) 3664 4055 or suelee@energex.com.au.

Yours sincerely

I

Kevin Kehl
Executive General Manager Strategy and Regulation



